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Report of the Ad Hoc Band Planning Committee
ARRL Board of Directors
January 2009
This Committee is expected to be the input source for ARRL proposals on HF band planning submitted to IARU Region 2 in the future. The Committee stands ready to act as needed.
Things have been quiet on issues regarding HF band planning since the last Board meeting. Consequently, there is nothing to report in terms of action to report to the Board. There were only two comments received this reporting period. One was a complaint about the FCC’s expansion of the phone subband in the 75 meter band, and the other was an inquiry about expanding the 20 meter phone band.

Respectfully submitted,
Rick Roderick – K5UR
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